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As of June 1, Lynn University's Burton D. Morgan College of Aeronautics will begin a
phased reopening for flight training. From June 1 through June 12, the college will offer a
modified schedule with priority given to those who were close to taking their FAA Practical
Test before the closure on March 23. The next priority will be students who made block
purchases during our closure.

We will be implementing the following health and safety precautions based on guidelines
from local government and health authorities:

e Face masks will be required at all times inside the aircraft and the College of
Aeronautics building at the Boca Raton Airport. Anyone without a face mask will not
be admitted into the aircraft or the building.

e No guests or visitors permitted.
e Temperatures will be checked when entering the building.

e Faculty, staff and students will be required to wash hands frequently and use the
sanitizer dispensers provided throughout the building.

e Social distancing will be required, with no more than 10 people gathered in one
space. Because of this requirement, flight operations will be limited in the beginning
phase. We will increase appointments as authorities relax restrictions.

e Aircraft controls will be wiped down after each student.

e Aircraft and flight school building will be sanitized at the end of each day.

Lynn's main campus remains closed and all academic courses and services are still being
provided remotely at this time. Please continue to check lynn.edu/alert for the latest
updates and answers to frequently asked questions.

You can also contact the College of Aeronautics at +1 561-237-7331 if you have
questions about your flight training.
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